
January Real Estate Events &
Education

This January, take advantage of FREE RMLSweb training

Here’s a quick rundown of upcoming real estate events and
education for January in Oregon and Southern Washington. If
you have an event that is not listed here, please let us know
by commenting below. For future events, please send an e-mail
to communications (at) rmls (dot) com.

Events around the region:

-January 6: Eugene Association of REALTORS® presents the FHA &
Lender Updates class at their Eugene office for 2 CE credits.
For more information, see the EAR events page.

-January 13: Women’s Council of REALTORS® Greater Portland
Chapter hosts “How to Get Buyers Off the Fence” as a part of
its  continuing  Business  Resource  Breakfast  series  at  the
Multnomah Athletic Club. For more information, see here.

-January 14-16: The Home Builder’s Association of Marion &
Polk Counties hosts its 34th annual Mid-Valley Home Show at
the Oregon State Fairgrounds. For more information, see the
flyer.

-January 20: Vancouver Fine Homes Group hosts its meeting/tour
of houses on the east side of the county. For meeting location
and more information check out the website.

-January 26: W & R Studios presents two FREE CMA workshops at
the RMLS™ Portland office. To register for the morning class,
click here. To register for the afternoon class, click here.

-January 27: Portland Metropolitan Association of REALTORS®
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hosts From Surviving to Thriving at the Multnomah Athletic
Club. For more information, click here.

Also, if you are an RMLS™ subscriber, we have lots of FREE
educational opportunities at a location near you; click the
link for your area to view the January Training Calendar:

–Coos County
–Eastern Oregon
–Eugene
–Gresham
–Hood River
–Portland
–Roseburg
–Salem
–Vancouver
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